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February 22, 2023 

 

Provost Program Proposal Review Committee 

Re: Support Letter for Undergraduate Certificate in Construction Operations proposed by the 

Civil and Environmental Engineering Department 

 

Dear PPPRC: 

The proposal for the Undergraduate Certificate in Construction Operations by the Civil and 

Environmental Engineering (CEE) Department has been approved unanimously by CEE faculty, 

Speed School Undergraduate and Education Committee, and the Speed School Administrative 

Plans and Polices Committee.  As the dean of the Speed School, I fully support this proposal. I 

believe it will provide students with needed training and will also help to strengthen the Civil 

Engineering program with a more diverse curriculum. If you need more information, please feel 

free to contact me.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Emmanuel G. Collins 

  

 


